
2022 Senior Portraits 

Ahfachkee School will provide a basic photo shoot to our seniors during the month of December, 2021.  

Families will have the option to purchase copies of these if desired.  However, families are welcome to 

have senior portraits taken at any studio of their choice.  To assist you, below are some local 

photographers that have been recommended by the families of previous seniors from Ahfachkee 

School.   

Fox-Mar Studios 
DAVIE/SUNRISE STUDIO 

15461 SW 12th Street, #107 
Sunrise, FL 33326 

Tel: (954) 653-1700 

Gerlinde Photography 
6756 Stirling Road 

Hollywood, FL 33024 
954-961-4450

Marina Nicole Photography 
Ave Maria, FL 

www.marinanicolephotography.com 

Senior photos must be submitted to Valerie Whiteside no later than January 16, 2022 to ensure 

submission in the yearbook.  Please submit at least 5 separate pictures to assist in making the best 

page:  one in the cap and gown, one casual, one traditional and 2 others of your choice.  Additional 

photos are welcomed if you like.  High resolution digital copies are preferred. 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjattnQi8rdAhVvs1kKHSxSBeoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fvipportraits.net%2F&psig=AOvVaw36wxVJYL4INPPLAdj21ElQ&ust=1537550371273860

